WINTER FLAG FOOTEBALL

CKAA is proud to announce the inaugural season of our flag football league. We have offered
baseball and t-ball for years and have decided to now offer flag football in the same model as
the Catholic Flag Football League (CFFL).

. WHO:
o Grades PK4-8
- WHEN:

o Registrationis open now!

o Practice begins December 2022

o Games begin January 2023

- WHERE:

o CKAA - a few miles from Bishop Kenny
High School on the campus of Christ the
King

. HOW:

o Register at www.ckaajax.com

o Cost: $145

o Multiple Child Discounts

All efforts will be made to align players from the same schools
and accommodate as many requests as possible.

Help us out to have a great experience by spreading the word

and registering early for this great opportunity to play flag

football in the winter.



